
 

May 7, 2018 

Dear Foundation Member, 

The Hemophilia Foundation of Arkansas is excited to be joining the Arkansas Center for 

Bleeding Disorders again this year for an annual educational conference at the Arkansas 

Children’s Hospital Campus, 6 Children’s Way, Little Rock, AR on Saturday, June 16, 

2018! President Cody Kester and Vice President Angela Dickens will be planning the 

Foundation’s part of this year’s event. We would like to encourage everyone to attend.  

Hotel rooms will be provided on Friday evening, June 15, at the Hilton Garden Inn, 4100 

Glover Lane, North Little Rock, AR.  Two educational dinners will be provided at the 

hotel as well on Friday evening, one by CSL Behring and one by Novo Nordisk. You are 

welcome to attend either dinner, both of which will begin at 7:00 p.m. The hotel will be 

providing breakfast on Saturday morning. Pastries, juices, and coffee will be served at the 

conference, as well as a buffet lunch.  

You will need to check out of your hotel room Saturday morning prior to going to the 

conference at Children’s Hospital. During the conference on Saturday morning, childcare 

will be provided for children 2-11 years of age by Foundation members. The children 

will be doing a craft project and playing with toys.  

For the family fun activity this year, Wild River Country has been chosen! Please 

remember to bring sunscreen and towels. Refillable insulated-water mugs will be 

available for each person attending the water park.  

Over the last several weeks, the board members and their families have been selling raffle 

tickets for the winner’s choice of one gun with four guns to choose from; a 308 Kimber 

Hunter rifle, 45/70 Henry Golden Boy rifle, 12 Gauge over/under shotgun, and a 357 

Magnum Ruger handgun. We will be selling the remaining tickets on Friday evening 

and/or Saturday morning if any remain unsold. Tickets are $10.00 each and the winning  
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name on the ticket must pass a federal back ground check at Rivertown Gun Shop in 

Conway on any day of their choosing. This is a fundraiser to support the Foundation’s 

Caring Hands of Arkansas patient assistance program. 

Please make reservations to attend the educational dinners and Wild River Country with 

me as soon as possible. No hotel reservations can be taken after May 30, 2018 because 

we must give a room count to the Hilton Garden Inn, so please call today. I look forward 

to hearing from you soon! 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Laura Barnhart 
Secretary 
501-428-5754 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hemophilia Foundation of Arkansas, Inc. is a 501(c)3 organization.   

Visit our website at arkhemofoundation.org 

Like us on Facebook at Hemophilia Foundation of Arkansas  


